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Freedom of Information Act Request 

Can you please provide the following information under the Freedom of information 
act; 
 

Following consultation, we can confirm that we do not hold data on the number of patients 

removed from the waiting list due to breaches of the Trust’s Access Policy. This information 

is not recorded or held within our NHS systems, and as such, we are unable to provide the 

figures requested. 

In accordance with section 1(1)(a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, a public 

authority is not required to provide information it does not hold. Therefore, this response also 

serves as a formal notice under section 17(1) of the Act that the information is not held by the 

Trust. 

  

Clinical Services 
(Outpatients) 

Do any of the 
following clinical 
services operate 
from a “partially 
booked service” 
model?* 

Please provide the total 
number of patients who 
have been removed 
from the waiting list due 
to breach of the trusts 
access policy in the last 
year 

General Surgery Service NO   

Urology Service  NO   

Trauma and Orthopaedic 
Service  NO 

  

Ear Nose and Throat Service  NO   

Ophthalmology Service NO   

Oral Surgery Service ￼   

Neurosurgical Service  UNK   

Plastic Surgery Service  UNK   

Cardiothoracic Surgery 
Service  UNK 

  

General Internal Medicine 
Service  UNK 

  

Gastroenterology Service  NO   

Cardiology Service  NO   

Dermatology Service  NO   

Respiratory Medicine Service  NO   

Neurology Service  UNK   

Rheumatology Service  NO   

Elderly Medicine Service  NO   

Gynaecology Service  YES   
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Other - Medical Services  UNK   

Other - Mental Health 
Services  UNK 

  

Other - Paediatric Services  UNK   

Other - Surgical Services  UNK   

Other - Other Services  UNK   

Radiology/Imaging  UNK   

Respiratory physiology - 
Sleep Studies  UNK 

  

Urodynamics - Pressures & 
Flows  NO 

  

Endoscopy  UNK   

Trust Average     

 

If you are not satisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 

request an internal review. Requests for an internal review should be submitted 

within 40 working days from the date of this response, and should be addressed to 

d.wraith@nhs.net. 

 

If you remain dissatisfied after the internal review, you have the right to appeal to the 

Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO). The ICO can be contacted at: 

 

Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

Tel: 0303 123 1113 

Website: https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/ 
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